
AC PTO MEETING 
9/10/2013 
6:00-7:00pm 
 
Attendance:  Jen Bass, Woody Little, Lori Little, Leslie Thurman, 
Christine Birch, Megan Fisher, Adam Bishop, Travis Wenks, Jennifer 
Wenks, Kim Caldwell, Renee Garrison, Sarah Foster, Sally Moore, April 
Hammar, Mariah Kraner, Trina Bishop, Anna Beaudy, Rich Brown, Kara 
Rayburn, Gerod Rayburn, Jennifer Fisher 
 
• Call to Order – Woody Little 

Meeting was called to order at 6:05pm 
 

• Introductions– Woody Little 
President:  Woody Little 
Vice President:  Gerod Rayburn 
Treasurer:  Rich Brown 
Secretary:  Jennifer Fisher 
Volunteer Coordinator: Vacant 
Principal – Mr. Fisher 
Counselor – Jen Bass 
 

• Principal’s Minute – Mr. Fisher 
Trying to maintain the excellent school that is here. 
Changes: 
Focus on security:  Doorbell Raptor system.  Any time you come into 
the school past the office, please check in using the new system, and 
remember to check out as you leave.  Raptor In, Raptor Out.  Wax 
on, wax off.  This is District-Wide. 
Kindergarten assessment:  George Fox students will come in and do 
the assessment. 
New staff and placements this year:  AM/PM Kinder is Jessica 
Knight.  AM Kinder is Jana Valleton.  Full Day Kinder is Callie 
Geyser.  1st Grade (moved from 3rd Grade) is Jennifer Johnston.  
Only 2nd grade (instead of mixed grades) is Haley Scott.  4/5 
Benchmark support instructor is Jennifer Smith. 
Questions/Concerns/Thoughts: Mr. Fisher explained further the 
Raptor system and the Doorbell System.  Driver’s License is only 
required the first time you come in.  All other times, they will print 
you a badge or you can use your District badge. 
 



• Treasurer’s Report – Rich Brown 
2013-2014 Budget: Copies passed out.  See attached. 
Recent Expenditures: Upcoming is $9,200 for Chromebooks that 
have yet to be purchased. 
Balance: $28,500-ish in checking as of 8/30. 

  Recent Income: $9,800 from Carnival last year. 
 
• Fun Run – Leslie Thurman 

October 10th.Biggest fundraiser of the year.  Need help day of 
counting laps, handing out popsicles, running with kids, 
coordinating, etc.  Please contact Leslie Thurman if interested. 
 

• Open Positions – Woody Little 
Spirit Wear – T-shirts with Cougar logos.  Create, distribute, collect 
order form, track orders, take money, sort and distribute spirit wear.  
Renee Garrison volunteered to be in charge of this.  Woohoo! 
Family Movie Night – Ensure copyright insurance, plan and execute 
the event.  Adam & Trina Bishop volunteered to be in charge of this.  
Woohoo! 
Year End BBQ – Staff member’s husband typically brings BBQ and 
grills the hotdogs.  Leslie Thurman and Kim Caldwell volunteered to 
be in charge of this. 
Treasurer-Elect 
Volunteer Coordinator 
Bylaws Committee: We are re-writing/updating our bylaws.  
Anyone is welcome to be on the committee and/or provide input. 
CougaRobotics – Jennifer Fisher will lead, but needs an assistant to 
learn the ropes. 
 

• Open Discussion – Woody Little 
Trina Bishop – BoxTop Coordinator introduced herself.  We should 
expect checks in November and March. 
Ice Cream Social – Kara Rayburn did a great job! 
 

• Adjournment – Woody Little 
Meeting was adjourned at 6:48pm. 

 


